STEVENS CREEK TRAIL

Construction of the Stevens Creek Trail extension
from Sleeper Avenue over Highway 85 to the intersection
of Dale Avenue and Heatherstone Way should be com-
plete this April, including the Highway 85 overcrossing.
This latest extension will open the trail to the residential
neighborhood east of Highway 85. Notices regarding the
City Council dedication ceremony and public opening
for the extension will be available in March on the City’s
website, www.mountainview.gov. For more information,
call the Public Works Department at (650) 903-6311.



